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PUBLIC NOTICE OF POSSIBLE
QUORUM

Public Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the City of Graham City Council may be present
for a reception at the Graham Fire Departments Fire Bay. The presence of a quorum of the City
Council of the City of Graham would constitute a Special Meeting of the City Council and is
subject to the open meetings, public records and public notices laws of the State of North Carolina.

The reception is being held at 4:00 p.m., on Tuesday, December 14, 2021 inside the
Graham Fire Department’s Fire Bay.

No action by the Graham City Council will take place.

For more information please contact:

Darby Terrell, City Clerk at 336-570-6700

Darby Tétrell ~—
City Clerk




